CITY OF RIVERSIDE
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

RIVERSIDE

City of Arts & Innovation

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that on Tuesday, October 3, 2017, at 3 p.m., in the Art Pick
Council Chamber located at 3900 Main Street, Riverside, California, the City Council of the
City of Riverside will conduct a public hearing to receive oral and written presentations
relative to the Transportation Uniform Mitigation Fee (TUMF).

At said public hearing, the City Council will consider amending Chapter 16.68 of the
Riverside Municipal Code relating to the Transportation Uniform Mitigation Fee (TUMF) to
conform to the 2016 TUMF Nexus Study Update adopted by the Western Riverside Council
of Governments (WRCOG) and adopting a resolution revising the fee schedule for the
TUMF program.

All persons interested in this matter are hereby invited to appear at the time and place
herein specified to voice their opinions related thereto. Persons unable to attend said
hearing may forward written statements relative to the matter to the City Clerk, City Hall,
3900 Main Street, Riverside, California, 92522.

If you wish to challenge the above proposed action in court, you may be limited to raising
only those issues you or someone else raised at the public hearing described in this notice,
or in written correspondence delivered to the City Clerk of the City of Riverside at, or prior

to, the public hearing.

COLL . NICOL, MMC
City Ierk the City of Riverside

Dated: September 16, 2017

Published: September 16 and September 23, 2017



